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Benavidez, Sylvia

From: Ellie Sanchez [ellie@ |
Sent:  Thursday, May 24, 2012 12:27 PM
To: Benavidez, Sylvia

Subject: Sanchez Plans - Postponement Request = 2'0\'2‘ - Oq'-]ﬁg q PQJ
8l E.doth Street

Hi Sylvia -

We will be updating our plans to reflect a new square footage request and would appreciate a
postponement until August 1, 2012. My family will be on an extended vacation the entire month of
July so we would not be able to come in prior to August 1.

Thank you,
Ellie

Ellie Sanchez

Static West
ellie@ptotiasant anma
512.826.4914
www.staticwest.com
facebook.com/staticwest
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